
1

Smith Holly

From: Helen Scott <hscott@integra.net>

Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 11:57 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Opposition to HB 2711 3/8/17 hearing

The following is my testimony for 3/8/17 hearing in opposition to HB 2711. 

 

Chair Helm and Members: 

 

I am opposed to any moratorium on scientific exploration of any underground 

resources in Oregon.  In the event of a national crisis or a local crisis we may need 

these resources, at least to know where they are and we should be able to 

produce them if necessary.  The state can impose safety conditions for the 

research and production, if necessary.  It is unwise to put moratoriums on natural 

resources of Oregon which have the potential for energy production.   

 

Please vote no on HB 2711. 

 

Helen Scott 

346 Bickford Dr.  

Grants Pass, OR 97527 
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